
Hi Sunbursters, 

 

The sailing season is now well underway and a big thanks to those who have registered and 

paid their subscription.  Registration stickers will start to be circulated this week in time for 

the upcoming regattas.  Here is the registration link in case it is still on your to-do list. 

Sunburst Registration for 2024/25 

 

More details for the upcoming Sunburst regattas are now available and are listed below to 

help with your planning.  

 

AUCKLAND CHAMPS 
2/3 November 2024 at Wakatere Boating Club 

Entry is now open with early bird entry open until 31/10. 

Spring Regatta | Wakatere Boating Club 

 

SUNBURST NORTH ISLAND CHAMPS 
9/10 November 2024 at Lake Taupo Yacht Club 

Entry is now open with early bird entry open until 5/11. 

November Regatta — Lake Taupo Yacht Club 

 

SUNBURST SOUTH ISLAND CHAMPS 
8/9 February 2025 at Vauxhall Yacht Club, Dunedin 

 

SUNBURST NATIONAL CHAMPS 
15/16 March 2025 at Queen Charlotte Yacht Club, Picton 

NOR is now available. 

Queen Charlotte Yacht Club - REGATTAS 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Craig Beavis 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScF0qWGudLrAIsfrA4IZopO2-J4-l_YLPqdaGKq_TyF7ArMFw/viewform
https://www.wakatere.org.nz/2024-wakatere-spring-regatta/
https://www.ltyc.org.nz/november-regatta
https://www.qcyc.org.nz/sail/regattas-1

